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It has been observed that the programmes of the same nature for different states/ regions are being
organised jointly which is not suggestable in view of the maintaining the quality of the programme.
It was discussed in the faculty meeting that programmes may not be merged and may be organized
on different dates. Also, to maintain the quality of sessions, managing proper interactions with the
participants and discussing various issues in the session, a moderate number of participants
preferably of a single programme should be considered’kept. Hence, all the programme coordinators
are requested that the programmes may not be clubbed and be organised separately. If any two
programmes of same nature are scheduled on same dates then the sessions may be taken separately
and adjusted in consultation with the faculty as per their availability.

This issues with the approval of the competent authority. n
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Copy to:
1. All the faculty members
2. P.S. to JD for information



